1st November, 19%54.
My dear Arthur,

I expect by mow you will have seen the review of your book
on the distribution of blood groups in the British Medical Journal,
and perhaps you will have forgiven me for teidng exception %o
what you say of the method of maximum likelihood.

Anyway, what I want %o know now ig whathor you would be iree
to be my guest at the Royel gociety Anniversary Dinner on Tuesday,
¥ovember 30th. I shall ve flying to Indie & few daya later, bul
1 hope, as usual, that liob and Monica may be ﬂining.""r:'_ "r‘l’-f”" A
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Iet ma lmow quickly if I em out of luck.

Sincerely yours,



